Office of the City Clerk

MAUREEN FEENEY
‘ City Clerk

November 1, 2021

To the City Council
Dear Councilors:

In compliance with the order passed by your Honorable Body
December 6, 1976, this is to inform you that the following was filed by
the Boston Planning and Development Agency with the City Clerk on
October 28, 2021.

Eleventh Amendment to the Report and Decision on Landmark Center
Chapter 121A Project.

Respectfully,

Q. L,

Maureen Feency
City Clerk
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